
pr\urntiatr Oenter,nio

a
.J

fegryrra,ASe,.l/

December 2017

Dear Parents:

Re: Bill of Rights for Data Privacy and Security

The Common Core Implementation Reform Act enacted earlier this year requires school
districts and BOCES to publish a Parents Bill of Rights for Data Privacy and Security. The
following constitutes the Oswego City School District's Bill of Rights for privacy of student
data.

1. A student's personally identifiable information cannot be sold or released for any commercial
purposes;

2. Parents have the right to inspect and review the complete contents of their child's educational
record;

3. State and federal laws protect the confidentiality of personally identifiable information, and

safeguards associated with industry standards and best practices, including but not limited to,
encryption, firewalls, and password protection, must be in place when data is stored or
transferred.

4. A complete list of all student data elements collected by the State will be available for public
review both online and via regular mail from the State Education Department. The website and
mailing addresses will be listed here when they are made available.

5. Parents have the right to have complaints about possible breaches of student data addressed.
N.Y. Education Law 2 -d (3Xb).
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Dr. Dean F. Goewey
Superintendent of

One Buccaneer Boulevard, Oswego, New York 13126
www.oswego.org

Dr. Dean F. Goewev
Superintendent of Scho'ols

(315) 341-2001
FAX: (315) 341-2910

dgoewey@oswego.org
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